New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting, October 15, 2018
Brian called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were approved.

The library assistant ad has been posted in the Shoppers Guide. Three people have submitted resumes.
We will meet to interview candidates on October 29 at 8:30 a.m.

Debbie related that all is set for the Halloween Party on October 27 at 4:30 pm.

There will be an author presentation of the book Kickdown by Rebecca Clarren on October 26 at 7 pm.
Qi Gong continues to be popular.

We received the letter of resignation from Sheila Koneazny.

imagarena will be held for the school children on October 18, 25, and 26 from 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.
This is a STEM project and sponsored by the PTA and library.

Our next regular meeting will be November 12 at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan




